[bookmark: _GoBack]At the October 10 regular meeting, the Franklin County Board of Education voted to make up two of the three days that have been missed so far this school year.  For high school students, the End of Course Test calendar will be amended to reflect the updated calendar. The testing schedule information will be given out at the school level by the high school administration.  

While we understand that a change in the school calendar, for inclement weather or other reasons is a difficulty for parents and guardians, we want to do the best job we can of preparing your child for what comes next.  Therefore, any student or teacher who has documented plans for Dec 18 and 19 may bring that documentation to the school. The documentation must show a date before October 11, which is the day of announcement of the make up days. Students who bring appropriate documentation in the form of dated receipts, reservation confirmations, or other types of officially dated documentation will be an excused absence. The documentation must be from a company, hotel, travel agency or other official entity to be accepted. 

The school system’s desire is to fully prepare your child(ren) for the Milestones assessments that will be given at the end of their coursework for each class. The teachers have instruction planned for the year and we feel it is important to be present each day of the year. Thank you for your understanding as we work around a very strange fall weather event.
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